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The SEO Doctors <theseodoctors@gmail.com> 
To: andrew.choi@lacity.org 

Opposition to FCC authority over small-cell wireless facilities. 

Andrew Choi <andrew.choi@lacity.org> 

Tue, Mar 5, 2019 at 7:37 AM 

Yes. Thank you for listening. I don't mind the new technology, but it has to be synchronous with the community 
in which it is emitted. There needs to be accountability--charts, graphs, output. Make sure there's a way to 
consent to energy radiated on you. If it's harmless then show us the data. 
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